
Thank you for contacting the Literacy Council for San Luis Obispo County and 

expressing an interest in volunteering. We have enclosed information for you 

about The Literacy Council and about our up-coming training sessions.

We always need tutors. Our tutors work with both native speakers (Literacy) and 

learners from other countries (English As A Second Language.) It is not neces-

sary to know the fi rst language of your ESL learner; our teaching is in English. 

Our training prepares you to work with both groups. We have centers throughout 

San Luis Obispo County. 

Please fi ll out the pink sheet and the training workshop sign-up sheet and return 

them to us at your earliest convenience.

Thank you again for your interest in The Literacy Council.

Most sincerely,

Virginia Mack

Program Coordinator


